
 

Partnership Enables Teachers to Attend 
Prestigious Writers’ Conference 

Event Set for Jan. 18-
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“Teachers who write become better teachers of writing,” said conference director Peter Murphy 
who taught writing at Atlantic City High School for 29 years. “The Winter Getaway provides 
supportive sessions, insightful feedback, and an encouraging community.” 
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